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If your cell phone or tablet has a 
QR app, you can scan this to be 
directed to our website. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Well, Gus's Steak House has been a welcome 

change for some of our members. Our Dinner Director 

put out an Email seeking feedback, and I encourage 

you to assist him with your constructive comments 

and suggestions. I know Gus's is not ideal, and we 

are always on the lookout for better venues. 

 

It was noticed at the Board meeting that there is a 

need for our club to house our documents in a central 

location, such documents as the by-laws, Newsletters 

& Roster, minutes of the Board as well as the Treas-

ury reports. To that end we are creating a position of 

a Historian Director to consolidate our official docu-

ments digitally. It is an extremely easy task consisting 

of a folder labeled “TCNC History” and perhaps three 

subfolders:  Legal Docs, Newsletters & Others, and 

Treasury Reports & Minutes of the Board so that doc-

umentation can be consulted by new Board members 

and avoid reworking the problem over and over. Any 

volunteers for our First Historian? Remember, Clubs 

die in passivity. 

 

Also, it is a fact that members have not been intro-

duced to each other properly in our club. Therefore, 

the Board decided to produce a Yearly Book with a 

photo of each member or a couple, listing the date of 

admission to the club plus an optional statement 

about the family and their hobbies. Gene Bettencourt 

volunteered to study the format and the cost of such a 

booklet. We hope to go to print by the end of the year. 

 

Remember our picnic at Pinecrest on Wednesday 

June 18. The tables will be set up for you, just bring 

either a Main Dish, Salad dish, or Dessert plus your 

own drink. The reservation fee is $68.00, so we will 

share it at the potluck. You don't want to miss it!  

 

Steve Belochi 

President  

JUNE LADIES  

LUNCHEON 
 

When: Wednesday, June 25 

 11:30 a.m. 

Where: Morelia’s Mexican Restaurant 

 18148 Main Street, Jamestown 

 

RSVP no later than Monday, June 23rd to Marcia 

VanSwoll texxt or call 

 

Marcia VanSwoll and Kay O’Kerrins 

June Ladies Luncheon Coordinators 

Winners of May’s 

Ladies Luncheon 

hat contest — 
 

Geri Tolladay,  

     Most Festive 
 

Barbara Bristow, 

     Most Creative 
 

Judy Christensen,  

     Fanciest 
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KNITTING/NEEDLEWORK GROUP 
 

Marcia VanSwoll will be hosting this month’s gathering on Monday, June 16, from 2 to 4 p.m. Those  

interested in attending can plan to knit, crochet, embroider, quilt, etc. with other members. Dessert, 

coffee, and tea will be served during the get-together. Marcia’s address is 12720 Robinia Circle #29, 

Sonora .  Please RSVP to Marcia. 
 

Patti Rittenhouse 

Needlework Chair 

WINE TASTING SOCIALS 
 

Our scheduled Wine Tasting Socials/

Tastings for Year 2025 will be on the 3rd 

Friday of the Month..  
 

Thank you to our May hostess/host, Lesley and Gene, 

for the great evening of wine and champagne tasting, 

grading and socializing.  
 

Our June hostess/host will be Jeanne Rittenhouse and 

Bob Myers.  

 

Date:    Friday, June 20 

Time:   6:00 p.m. 

Please bring a bottle of your favorite red or  

white wine (or champagne if you prefer) and  

an appetizer or dessert to share. 

 

Please call Jeanne to let her know that you are  

coming. 

 

     Wine Tasting Host/Hostess 

For 2025 
  

July Don & Luz Magni  

August Patti & Mitch Gerner 

September Barbara Bristow 

October Judy & John Reiman 

 

Sigrid Kehr 

Wine Chair 

  

 

 

JUNE POTLUCK 
AT PINECREST LAKE 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 18 
5:00 P.M. 
  
We meet at the Cedar picnic site — look for our 

TCNC banner. 

  

Bring a dish to share and your own drinks/plates/

utensils.  Cost will be determined depending on 

number of attendees, and we will collect at the 

site. 

  

Rex Page 

 

MENS BREAKFAST 
 
When: Monday, June 30  

 (Note: the last Monday of every month.) 

 10 a.m. 

Where: My Garden Café 

 14270 Mono Way, Sonora 
 

Separate checks. 
  

RSVP by June 29 to Don Magni.  Call or text .  Thank 

you..  See you there. 
 

Don Magni 

Mens Breakfast Chair 

       FUTURE PINECREST  
                   PICNICS 

 

Our summer picnics have been scheduled 

as follows:  
 

 July: Thursday, the 17th 

 August:  Wednesday, the 20th 
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TUOLUMNE COUNTY NEWCOMERS CLUB 
  

 2025 Board Members 

 President:  Steve Belochi   

   1st Vice Pres (Programs): Karen Townley  

 2nd Vice Pres (Membership): Jeanne Rittenhouse   

 Secretary: Judy Reiman  

 Treasurer: Gene Bettencourt   

 Director at Large: Don Magni  

    Dinner Directors: Bill Burnes  
      

 2025 Committee Chairs 

 Ladies Lunch: Judy Reiman  

 Web Director:            Judy LaForce  

 Raffle                  Karen Townley   

 Sunshine:                 Judy Christensen  

 Roster: Judy Hamilton   

    Badges:  Susan Page     

 Wine Tasting:          Sigrid Kehr  

 Men’s Breakfast:   Don Magni    

 Games Galore: Sigrid Kehr  

 Needlework: Patti Rittenhouse    

   Newsletter Editor: Judy Hamilton  

FROM THE EDITOR 
 

If you take any photos at Newcomers’ events, please send to me via email or snail mail, and identify the event 

and the people pictured. Digital images are preferred, but I can deal with any kind. Copy-ready is appreciated. 
 

Remember: If you move or change your email address or phone number, contact me so I can make the neces-

sary changes on the roster. 
 

Judy Hamilton 

Newsletter Editor 

Community Events 
 

Sierra Repertory Theatre   [Call (209) 532-3120 or visit www.sierrarep.org for tickets.] 

“A Tribute to the Beach Boys” will be playing from June 6 - 22 at the East Sonora Theatre. 

“The Wizard of Oz” will be playing from June 27through July 27 at the Fallon House Theatre. 

Murphys Creek Theatre   [Call (209) 728-8422] 

“True West” by Sam Shepard will be playing from June 6 - 29. 


